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Year 3 vs Garden House 
Monday 5th February Match Report

 
Rovers
In a closely contested match, the Year 3 boys displayed commendable teamwork and determination against Garden House. This was a football fixture in the rugby term so the boys were quite rusty playing football as a team which was evident in the first half. 2-0 down at half time, the boys didn’t give up and came out battling in the second half, scoring straight from kick off. We talked about enjoying our football and playing with a smile on our faces, as that is what it's all about, having fun. Considering we hadn’t played any football since December, I thought we performed very well. 

The match was filled with thrilling moments, fantastic goals and some brilliant saves from goalkeepers. Despite our valiant effort, Rovers ultimately fell short, losing 3-2. A special mention to Tommaso for scoring two brilliant goals with powerful strikes of the ball! 




Albion
The Year 3 Albion Team were excited for their game at Garden House. The game started very evenly with very few chances from both teams. The boys had a couple of good chances to take the lead, but the Garden House goalkeeper made very good saves. Unfortunately, shortly after, Garden House took the lead. Half-time score 0-1.

The second half followed a similar pattern to the first. The boys pressed Garden House in search of a goal, had a couple of more chances to score but again their goalkeeper made more good saves. However, Garden House scored a second goal in the end. Final Score 0-2. 

Overall, really good performance from the boys, despite not playing football since before Christmas.   
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